NEAR EAST RELIEF
151 FIFTH AVE.
NEW YORK CITY

December 4, 1930,

Profegsor Caleb W. Lawrence,
International College,
Smyrna, Turkey.

My dear Professor Lawrence:-

The "Story of Near Hast Relief"
which is the record of fifteen years of activity
at home and oversess has just been published and
I am forwarding a copy to you, under separate
cover, which I will ask you to be good enough
to place in the library of the college.

The organization has always
been very deeply indebted to you, to Professor
Caldwell, to Lee Vrooman end to Harrison laynard
for the services which were unselficshly rendered
to the refugees and orphanes and for your continuous
co-operation with the orgsnization.

May I ssk you to share this
volume with these membere of our overseas staff
and =210 share thies letter with them?

Sincerely yours,

HCJ/ach H. C. Jaquit




